
 

 

 
 

 

Commodore: Kevin Kneeland, Vice Commodore: Angelo Troisi, Rear Commodore: Steve Ruzzo 

 

Secretary: Cheryl Egan     Treasurer: Cheryl Wolseley 

 

Board of Directors: James Prendergast, David Connors, Sean Watson and Dana Ringdahl. 
 

 

February 27, 2017 

 
 Dear PPYC Member,  

 

The next Membership meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 7, 2017 at 7:00PM.   

This will be the Annual Meeting, as there was no quorum in February 

 

 

 

     OBLIGATIONS 

 

Marina Bills are due March 1
st

.  

 
 

Launch Day will be May 6th 2017  

Float Committee  
Marina bills have been mailed. Please review your bills if they are incorrect - contact 

the float chairman ASAP. If you are planning to sublet your marina slip for the upcoming season 

you will need to contact the Float chairman in writing by March 1rst  2017. 

 

Please remember to check on your boats in winter wet storage.  Bubblers are required by 

float rules. Please make sure they are ready to go. Please contact Float Chairman Jim Lawrence 

Jr. for any questions at 617-283-7185. Thank You!! 

  The Float Committee is looking for some input on the dinghy rack design.  Your ideas would 
be appreciated.     Prior to putting your dinghy on the docks, you must see Angelo La Monica, and fill 
out an application, and the dinghy fee must be paid, prior to launch. 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=uKXiG+7d&id=7099955BAA7BE5D50932F4A668388644709A76DA&q=free+boat+clipart+images&simid=607998075757069449&selectedIndex=80


 

 

        Upcoming Events           
 
 
                              
 

 
 

      

Saturday, March 11th —St. Patrick’s Day party! Come join the 

fun, enjoy a great corned beef dinner with all the fixings, and 

listen to some great music!  You can even wear that bright, green 

shirt and shamrocks you’ve been wanting to wear!  A signup 

page with the time and cost will be posted soon. 

 

 

 

Sunshine Committee 
Our members William O’Brien and Wadson Michel have been recovering from 

illnesses.  Please see the Secretary if you’d like to send a note or card. 

 

Our deepest condolences to member William Jacques on the passing of his 

brother-in-law. 

 

 

As always we are looking for volunteers in all skill sets for our committees.  
If you need any Chairperson Contact information please let us know.  
 
   PPYC‘s E-MAIL address: 
ppyc1@ppyc.comcastbiz.net  
Please email ppyc1@ppyc.comcastbiz.net with any updates or condolences related to our Members or 
their family  
 

 

Cheryl Egan  
Secretary 
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Commodore’s Message 

 

   

 And speaking of spring, what a wonderful turnout at our recent “Summer in 

Winter 2017“party!   We all enjoyed great Chinese food, and dancing music all night 

long—if you weren’t able to attend, you definitely should plan to come next year.  

A big thank you to the Entertainment committee, Mari and Steve Ruzzo and all of 

the many helpers who made the night a great success.    

Come and have some fun at the St. Patrick’s Day party on March 11th, too—

always a  great meal from Mike and the Galley crew, and always a good time 

 

Spring will be along for real soon! 

 

Kevin Kneeland 

Commodore 


